This tree was planted in memory

of those in or related to the Ridgefield community
whose lives were taken by the Covid-19 Pandemic.

They are missed, but their spirits live on in our memories.

Thank you to all who served in our community during the
pandemic who helped| keep our neighbors safe.

Ridgefield Commission on Aging



Commission on Aging Special Meeting

June 14th, 2022 at 6:30pm on Zoom

Present-Debra Franceschini, Andrea Beebe, Stephanie Rowe, George Noyes, Maureen Culhane

Present Advisory-Tony Phillips

Meeting convened at 6:31pm.

The Commission discussed the final wording to be placed on the Covid-19 Memorial Tree foot-
marker. Discussions took place confirming proper spelling and proper capitalization and costs.

The below wording was presented as a motion by Debra

Stephanie made a motion to approve above wording and cost of $573. Andrea seconded. Vote was
unanimous by the commission.

Meeting adjourned at 6:54pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Debra Franceschini

Commission on Aging Secretary



